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Hello,
My name is Britny Dennis. I am a resident on a property location on The Ohio State University’s campus. Living is
the city can be difficult due to the harsh conditions it creates. Many cars causing pollution along with construction
machines, factories, and the large population of humans living here. Keeping the environment clean is super
important for the us and our planet. We need clean air to breathe and be healthy. We need clean air and resources so
the earth can stay healthy as well. Please make the right choice by not allowing this plant to be built.
-Student of Columbus  State University
Britny Dennis

Sent from my iPhone
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